
Romania CARP Holds Christmas Family 

Festival 

Romania, Bucharest Peace Center, Bong Moon Jeong, December 14, 2018 

Fifty guests attended a Christmas Family Festival held by Romania CARP in the Bucharest Peace 
Center on December 14, 2018. 

The theme of the festival was “Family Values.” Our purpose in holding this event was to impress 
upon families and young people the value of a happy family. Our Family Festival started with a 
guitar concert offered by five students who have been studying guitar in CARP during the last 
three months . 

Next followed the main speech of the event offered by Mr. Jeong Bong Moon, the president of 
FFWPU-Romania. It was a positive speech about what is important in life. If we do not know 
what is important in life, it will be problem, he said. When we are young, we should prepare 
well for our future family, especially in choosing our future husband or wife, he said. Everyone 
enjoyed the practical life advice, given with a joyful spirit. 

After this, several students from Sun Moon University in Korea, who have been visiting Romania 
in a three-week internship program, performed a light show and a dance routine. They poured 
all their love and effort into creating an enjoyable performance. 

In order to prepare better next time, we had a short moment of feedback and everyone wrote 
down impressions and contacts for the next event. 

Our next activity was a game of Bingo, in which everyone took part. We all played Bingo until 
each person won and could receive a gift from Romania CARP. It was a very exciting and joyful 
time. 



 

In the end we sang one Romanian carol together in the spirit of Christmas . 

We closed our Family Festival with socializing over refreshments and tea.   

We will continue this family event in the following months in order to deepen the friendships 
with our guests and share the Divine Principle teachings. 

 


